Photo/Media/Website
Release Form

I understand that my child’s picture will be taken at St. Johns Presbyterian Kindergarten & Preschool (SJPK) during the school year. This picture may be used for bulletin boards in the classroom, church, parent meetings, school office, regular school activities, newspaper coverage or brochures that publicize SJPK. 
It may also appear on our website. Children will not be identified by name on our website.

I also understand that television cameras or video recorders may be present at some events.
I give my permission for my child’s photo to be used during the school year. 
Parent’s Signature: _____________________________________________________

Date: ____________________________

